
At the PTA FriYAY
Doughnut event on 
Friday 13th May, we will 
be selling Krispy Kreme 
Original Glazed Ring 
Doughnuts. 

Here is the allergy 
information for this 
product taken from their 
website on 27/4/2022.  

If you require further 
information please check 
out their website 
www.krispykreme.co.uk


